
PUBLIC NOTICE
	 Notice to the Public:
	 Notice is hereby given that on 
March 14, 2023 at 6:05 p.m. in the 
City Council Chambers of City Hall, 
Eldora, Iowa; the Eldora City Coun-
cil shall hold a public hearing on va-
cating the following alleys:
	 1) The south half of the alley be-
tween 15th & 16th Avenue on Block 
23 of Original Town, vacated to ad-
joining property owners

	 2) The alley at the corner of 
10th Street and 18th Avenue in the 
Drains Addition, vacated to adjoin-
ing property owners
	 3) The alley at the corner of 
10th Street and 19th Avenue in the 
Drains Addition, vacated to adjoin-
ing property owners
	 At the public hearing, the vacat-
ing will be discussed for possible 
action.
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